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DISTRIBUTORS REQUIRED 
Thank you to those who have been in touch to help distribute the 
newsletter. If you can deliver to houses in your area please get in 
touch. It doesn’t have to be a big job, it would be helpful if you could 
pop a copy in your neighbours’ letterboxes. We will drop copies with 
you for distribution, just let us know how many you require.  

We’d like to make sure everyone in the village has a copy. Electronic 
copies can also be sent via email. Request a copy at: 

clerk@parishcouncil.bradleyvillage.org 
 

Tel: Mags on 07505 142383 

PUBLIC MEETING 
The Parish Council invites you to a Public Meeting on Saturday 1st 
February 2020 in the Village Hall. The meeting will be a drop in session 
from 12 noon—4pm where you can meet the Parish Councillors, hear 
what projects are planned and get up to date information on the 
Neighbourhood Development Plan. 
Groups in the village are invited to have a table at the event to show 
what they do and request volunteers . It is also hoped that 
representatives would be on hand from South Craven Library and 
AGEUK. If your group would like a table, please email 
clerk@parishcouncil.bradleyvillage.org or get in touch on the Parish 
Council Facebook page, or ring 07505 142383 

CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTS SWITCH ON AT THE 

METHODIST CHURCH—6PM SATURDAY 7TH  

DECEMBER WITH THE EARBY BRASS BAND. PLEASE 

BRING A DONATION OF NON-PERISHABLE FOOD-

STUFF FOR THE FOOD BANK IF YOU CAN. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

from Bradleys Both Parish Council 



News from the Parish Council 

PLANNED ROAD CLOSURE NOTIFICATION - 23507 Matthew Lane, 
Low Bradley        
North Yorkshire County Council inform that there will be a road closure in 
place for a period of 5 days between 16th December 2019 and 20th 
December 2019 for a new water main installation. 
For further information, please contact Yorkshire Water on 03451 
242424. 
The Road Closure and any associated Diversion Routes can be viewed 
using this URL link https://one.network/?tm=115421700 
_______________________________________________________ 
 
The Canal & River Trust have advised that work on the tow path which 
was due to be completed at the end of December has been delayed and 
it is hoped completion will now be the end of February. The car park will 
be out of bounds until the work is completed when the surface will be re-
laid. 
_______________________________________________________ 
 
In accordance with Regulation 26 of the Town and Country Planning 

(Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 (as amended), Craven  

District Council advise that they have formally adopted its Local Plan at a 

meeting of the Full Council on 12th November 2019.  The formal 

Adoption Statement is provided on the CDC website.  

_______________________________________________________ 

Voting in the General Election takes place on Thursday 12th December 

2019. A notice of the candidates is on the village notice boards and can 

be found on the Craven District Council website. 

 

 The first meeting of the Footpath group took place on 13th 
November and was very well attended. The volunteers will 
survey the footpaths within the Parish boundary and 
report any issues to NYCC. The next meeting will be on 
Wednesday 15th January 2020 at the Village Hall. For 
information Email: cllrstevenwood@gmail.com 



USEFUL INFORMATION 
 

Introducing your Parish Councillors: 
David Cohn, Chair           Andrew Slade, Vice Chair 

William Barron   Sam Berry  

Derek Booth   Veronicka Dancer 

Steven Wood 

Parish Council meetings are held at 7.30pm on the third Tuesday in 
each month. All are welcome to attend. The agenda is placed on 
the village noticeboards the week before. To contact the Parish 
Council email: clerk@parishcouncil.bradleyvillage.org or telephone 
the Clerk on 07505 142383 leave a message and we’ll get back to 
you. 

Website: www.bradleyvillage.org  

See us on Facebook: Bradleys Both Parish Council 

————————————————————————————— 

North Yorkshire County Council:     Tel: 01609 780780 
Website: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk  
_____________________________________________________ 
Craven District Council:    Tel: 01756 700 600  
Website:  https://www.cravendc.gov.uk/ 
Email: contactus@cravendc.gov.uk  

Christmas Bin Collections 

 

Bin Collections in December 

Green—household waste     6th and 20th December 

Blue—recycled bin  13th and 28th December 

 

Bin Collections in January 

Green—household waste 3rd, 17th and 31st January 

Blue—recycled bin  10th and 24th January  

https://bradleyparishcouncil.wordpress.com/
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/
https://www.cravendc.gov.uk/


To report fraud, scams and cyber 

crime. Ring 0300 123 2040  

www.actionfraud.org.uk 

From Yesteryear ....Taken from the Minutes of Bradleys 
Both Parish Council meeting January 1907 
It was proposed by Mr Green, seconded by Mr Blades, that we 
accept the offer of the Bradley Lodge of the Sweet William 
Independent Order of the Golden Fleece to loan to the Council for 
lighting purposes the sum of fifty pounds at the rate of three 
pounds ten shillings per cent, per annum the principal and interest 
to be repaid at the end of ten years. 
The Council also resolved to offer a reward of 2/6d to any person 
who would give such information as would lead to the conviction of 
any person who may 
at any time be guilty of 
injuring the lamps. 
11th January 1907 

Friday evening, Jan 

11th 1907 marked the 

lighting of the streets 

of Bradley for the 

first time, the 

Chairman of the 

Council, Mr Wilkinson 

Hudson, leading off by 

lighting the first lamp. 

The event was 

commemorated by the 

Councillors and their 

wives at the residence 

of the clerk , Mr Edwin 

Bray, by a social 

evening and supper. 


